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From: Jana Weltzin
To: Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
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Subject: Re: Notice of Expiration for Marijuana Establishment License
Date: Thursday, August 15, 2024 1:56:57 PM
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Good Afternoon AMCO, 


In response to this license expiration letter, It was my understanding that my office
would have received some sort of communication for late fees for license #'s 21724
& 21725 after the cash payment was made, however, we did not.


As it was explained to your office, over the phone by Brenda out of respect and
privacy of my clients, James has been battling cancer for years now and this year
during renewals he was hospitalized for chemotherapy. His chemotherapy could not
be done as an outpatient procedure and that Mindy was focusing her attention on her
husband while he was being transferred back and forth from Providence hospital to
mat-su general and was under an enormous amount of emotional stress as I'm sure
you understand. When Mindy had a moment during all of this to gather the renewal
fees, my office promptly delivered the fees via the AMCO drop box. Brenda also
asked that this particular situation be taken into consideration regarding any late
fees, that there has to be some sort of compassion in the regulations for situations
such as these, and to ask the MCB to waive the late fees if any. No definite answer
was provided.


My office will submit the late fees for 21724 & 21725, but we do this under protest
and request to be heard by the board for reimbursement of the late fees.


Thank you for your understanding.


Jana D. Weltzin, Esq.


JDW, LLC


Principal Owner


901 Photo Avenue


Anchorage, Alaska 99503


jana@jdwcounsel.com


907-231-3750 Office Line 
630-913-1113 Cell


*Licensed in Alaska and Arizona



mailto:jana@jdwcounsel.com

mailto:marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov

mailto:millhousemindy@gmail.com

mailto:brenda@jdwcounsel.com

mailto:randi@jdwcounsel.com

mailto:jana@jdwcounsel.com

mailto:jana@jdwcounsel.com











 


The information contained in this message is privileged and confidential.  It is intended only to be read by the
individual or entity named above or their designee.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are
on notice that any distribution of this message, in any form is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this message in
error, please immediately notify the sender and delete or destroy any copy of this message. 


P Think green, please don't print unnecessarily


 


On Thu, Aug 15, 2024 at 12:09 PM Marijuana Licensing (CED sponsored)
<marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov> wrote:


With Attachment


 


Re:  Red Light District #21724 and #21725


Notice of Expiration for Marijuana Establishment License


 


MARIJUANA ESTABLISHMENT LICENSE EXPIRES
AUGUST 31, 2024


 


Dear Licensee:


 


Your marijuana establishment license will expire at midnight, August 31, 2024, per 3 AAC 306.035.


 


A complete application for renewal, including full payment of fees of your marijuana establishment license has
not been received by the Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office (AMCO) as of the date of this letter.


 


Any marijuana establishment who fails to submit a complete license renewal application on or before August 31,
2024, for any reason, including failure to pay any required fees or submit accurate and complete copies of any
required supplemental documents, will have its license expire at 11:59 pm on August 31, 2024. Any holder of an
expired license must immediately surrender the license to the Board. If you do not intend to seek a renewal of
your license, please send a written notification to the director by emailing marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov.


 


Any application that is submitted after June 30, 2024, is delinquent and will be assessed an additional non-
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refundable $1,000 late renewal application fee under 3 AAC 306.100(b).


 


In order to avoid expiration of your license and mandatory cessation of marijuana cultivation, production, sale,
and/or storage at your establishment, the following must be submitted to our office by August 31, 2024:


 


c   License Renewal Application Late Fee


o    $1,000.00 Renewal Late Fee
https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/Portals/9/pub/MCB/MJRenewals/MJ-20.pdf


 


AN APPLICATION WILL BE CONSIDERED INCOMPLETE UNLESS AND UNTIL ALL REQUIRED
SUPPLEMENTAL DOCUMENTS HAVE BEEN ACCURATELY COMPLETED AND SUBMITTED,


AND ALL REQUIRED FEES HAVE BEEN PAID.


 


Personal or bank checks, cashiers’ checks, and credit cards are accepted for payment.


 


Thank you for your diligence toward completing your application.


 


Sincerely,


Regina Cruz


For Joan Wilson, Director
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Department of Commerce, Community, 


and Economic Development 
 


ALCOHOL & MARIJUANA CONTROL OFFICE 
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 


Anchorage, AK 99501 
Main: 907.269.0350


MEMORANDUM 


          TO: Chair and Members of the Board  DATE: September 5, 2024 


          FROM: Regina Cruz, RLS          
 


RE:       #21724, #21725 Red Light 
District    


  
 
 
AKGLD 2, LLC, a Retail Marijuana Store and Standard Marijuana Cultivation, is requesting to be heard 
by the board for reimbursement of a Renewal late fee.  
 
3 AAC 306.100(b) states that if a renewal application is late as provided under 3 AAC 306.035(e), an 
additional non-refundable late renewal application fee is $1,000. 


On July 22, 2024, the Renewal Fees were placed in the DOR cash drop box and was placed in the 
queue for processing.   


 





